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Lion 

04.08.2011 

On July 20th 2011 Apple released the new operating system Mac OS Lion. 

All users who will install this new operating system, in order to continue to work with their Banana 

Accounting for Mac software, need to upgrade their CrossOver Mac Professional application to the latest 

version (CrossOver 10.1.x). 

If the purchase of the CrossOver Mac Professional serial number occurred less than 12 months ago or 

between 12 and 13 months ago, the update is free or available at a discounted price. 

If however the purchase of the CrossOver Mac Professional number occurred more than 13 months ago, a 

new lincese needs to be purchased. 

For more information please visit the specific instructions page. 

New update to version 6.08 

07.06.2011 

After continuous improvements and while paying maximum attention to the suggestions of our users, a 

new update to version 6.08 is available. As always, version 6 users can download it at no cost. For a number 

of reasons, it is worth it to start using the new release; among them, the speed in searching the smart fill 

for accounting files with over 20000 rows and with importing the accounts for accounting files with over 

10000 accounts. Moreover, several small imperfections have been eliminated and the amount of free 

transactions (demo version) has been increased from 50 to 70. 

Banana takes care of the VAT increase 

21.01.2011 

Even this year the prices of Banana Accounting remain unchanged, notwithstanding the increase of the VAT 

to 8.0%. The company itself, Banana.ch SA, takes charge of the increase. 

Help for the new VAT regulations 

21.01.2011 

In order to help you manage the VAT according to the new regulations, valid from on the 1st of January, we 

have updated the existing lessons and added some new ones.  

Check here for more information about the new VAT percentages and the explanations on how to adapt to 

the new regulations.  

 


